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Watts Remy

From: DeAnna Thiessen <user@votervoice.net>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 7:35 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Please protect Oregon

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
Please protect the health of Oregon land, food sources and farming industry by voting against SB 103 and SB 104. 
Oregon needs healthy local food sources.  Oregon benefits from the environmental stewardship of Oregon farmers. 
Farms of all sizes need right to farm protection.  
Please vote no on SB 103 & SB 104.  
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
DeAnna Thiessen 
94575 Horton Rd 
Blachly, OR 97412 
jjjfootballmom@yahoo.com 
 


